
Lesley Griffiths AM
Minister for Communities and Tackling Poverty
Welsh Government

15 June 2015

Committee legacy work: request for update on progress against Committee 
recommendations in your portfolio

Dear Minister,

The Committee has recently agreed to carry out a review of the work it has 
undertaken during the fourth Assembly. 

As part of this legacy work, we will be looking back over our policy inquiries with 
a view to assessing the impact of the conclusions and recommendations 
contained in our various reports.

To assist with this work, I should be grateful if you would update the Committee 
on progress made against the recommendations in our reports relevant to your 
portfolio, namely:

 Human trafficking

 Barriers to home building

 Home adaptations

 Affordable housing

 Disability-related harassment
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http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=5136
http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=2043
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In addition, we would like you to provide an update on progress made in 
implementing the provisions of the Mobile Homes (Wales) Act and the Housing 
(Wales) Act 2014. 

It would be helpful if you could respond by Friday 24 July.

Following on from this, the Committee would like to invite you to give oral 
evidence in the autumn term to help inform our legacy work. I have asked the 
Clerk to liaise with your office to make the necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Chapman AC / AM

Cadeirydd / Chair


